
 

Dear Car enthusiasts, 

We would like to invite you to this year’s Pre-War car event which will be held 

in the grounds of The Argory a National trust property 114 Derrycaw road, 

Dungannon BT71 6NA. As most of you will know that Wesley Lamont was the 

main organiser for last year’s great event, and he was in the process of 

planning this year’s event at his untimely passing. Wesley was very passionate 

in promoting a Pre-war car event, so as a club we would like to fulfil his wishes 

and run a Pre-war event in his memory. We have chosen Myeloma UK charity 

that was close to Wesley’s heart, which he worked with very closely for many 

years. 

There will be a small entry fee of £5 per car to cover administration fees and 

the opportunity to make a donation to Myeloma UK with your entry form or on 

the day. 

Food will be available to purchase on site. 

Last year we promoted the Austin 7 and 12 centenary which went down very 

well, so this year we will be parking all 7’s and all 12’s together, but all Pre-war 

cars are welcome. 

So please mark the 20th May in your diary for what will be a great day. Entry 

forms will be available on the club website or by contacting 

ulsterprewaraustinclub@gmail.com 

07723018061 

We will also be doing a programme if anyone would like to place an advert.  

Looking forward to seeing you all there  
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